HCRTA October Newsletter

Dear Members,

This is my favorite time of year! The weather is cooler, the leaves are changing, and the holidays are approaching! I hope all of you are doing well and enjoying the season.

This is my last newsletter because I am not running for office for 2016. I have enjoyed getting to know you , and I appreciate your help and support over the last two years. I am especially grateful to Pamela, Kathy, and Nona for all the work they have done preparing for the meetings. The committee chairpeople of Glenn, Opal, Daryel, and Kevin have been a wonderful help with the jobs of their committees.

I hope you will continue to support HCRTA and the new officers for 2016. Be safe and well, and I hope to see you November 2 at our meeting.

Sincerely,

Rhonda

Program: Tamala Cole-STRS Health Insurance 2016

David White and Students from Hillsboro High School

Community Service: Paper products and personal hygiene items for Samaritan Outreach

Volunteer Hours: Please return the forms to me by December 31.

Christmas Trees: We will be decorating two trees at the Highland County Historical Society. The theme is "Golden Christmas". The trees will honor deceased teachers and administrators on gold Ornaments. Kathy Levo will chair the committee. If you have any names, contact Kathy, Opal, Nona, Pamela, or Rhonda.

Officers: We need officers! Nona said she will stay on as secretary, but we need a president,

Vice-president, and treasurer. If you would like to be an officer, please let me know.

Luncheon: turkey and dressing, mashed potatoes, green beans, cranberry jello salad, pie, rolls, drinks

Dues: If you have not paid your dues for 2016, please send them to Kathy.